
Mulberry Class  
 

 

 27th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

We have had a busy couple of weeks with some of the children going 

out to represent the school in various sporting and singing events. 

We are very proud of how they have behaved and have represented 

the school. 

 

We are busy fitting in rehearsals for our production of ‘Alice in 

Wonderland’ which the children will perform to you next week. The 

children have worked so hard and it is going to be a fantastic show! 

Make sure you have got your tickets for it!! 

 

In Maths this week, we have been looking at shape and different 

types of lines and angles found in 2d and 3d shapes. This is all to 

help build up the children’s knowledge of more complex shapes and 

the properties within them. 

 

In English this week, the class have shown Miss Cullom their 

debating skills. They have had to argue for or against the use of 

single use plastic, and have taken on either side of the argument. 

The class have also worked on giving constructive feedback to each 

other to help them improve their debating skills.  

 

In Science we looked at reproduction in plants through pollination. 

The class asked really sensible questions showing maturity in their 

enquiry.  

 

Over the previous two weeks we have played a variety of sports 

including cricket, rounders and a golf session. With Mr Green we 

have begun some sessions on sports leadership with Year 6 sports 



leadership in mind. We are also playing rounders on a Friday with 

Year 6. 

 

We continue our Mockumentaries in computing, the children are 

finalising their scripts and we will begin to film in the next couple of 

weeks. 

 

A new homework grid is up on our class page, so are the spellings for 

the half term. Most of the class work on the group 1 spellings with a 

few children working on group 2 (the children know which group they 

are in). We expect the children to be learning their spellings every 

week and to bring their spelling book into school every Thursday. 

This is so that we can see the learning that they have been doing 

over the week and set the next set of spellings. In addition to 

learning their spellings, we also expect the children to write down a 

sentence using each of the spellings. 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mrs Winter, Miss Cullom and Miss Durkin 

 

 


